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BY COURIER 
 
January 10, 2008 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
EB-2007-0050 – Hydro One Networks Inc.'s Section 92 Bruce - Milton Transmission 
Reinforcement Application – Letter of Intervention from Calldron Gas Bars Ltd. 

 
Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) would like to provide some clarifying comments with respect 
to the letter to the Board from Calldron Gas Bars (“Calldron”) dated December 27, 2007, requesting 
intervenor status and funding for its participation in the Bruce to Milton project. 
Hydro One acknowledges Calldron’s requests and notes that Hydro One’s representatives met with Mr. 
Ware, General Manager of Calldron, at the Public Information Centre held in Acton on Nov. 21, 2007, 
to discuss the potential route refinement in Halton Hills and its effect on Calldron’s property and 
development plans.  Since that time, Hydro One representatives have had further discussions and 
meetings with Calldron, including site visits, to identify Calldron’s concerns and possible means of 
mitigation.  These consultations, as with other landowners in the area, will continue.  A workshop is 
scheduled for January 26th for interested landowners in the Halton Hills area to gather input and 
comment with respect to the environmental impacts of the alternative routes under consideration (i.e., 
east-side or west-side alignment), including the location of the switchover point.  Calldron will have the 
opportunity to participate in this forum and express its concerns.  Hydro One also notes that it is 
continuing to work with Calldron, and as the preliminary engineering and design of the project evolves 
and with the benefit of the information generated at the workshop, Hydro One expects that it may be 
possible to resolve Calldron’s concerns through site-specific mitigation.   
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY ANDY PORAY FOR SUSAN FRANK 
 
 
Susan Frank 
cc. Mr. R.O. Ware, Calldron Gas Bars 


